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Hot lunch menu: Farmer's Delight Casserole, applesauce, bread, and a bar 

Hot lunch servers 
March 6:  Jessica Van Briesen, Heather Hoksbergen, Audrey Meyer, Rochelle Bloemendaal 

March 13:  Brittany Koedam, Jordana Evans, Beth De Groot, Ellen Brummel 

March 20: Emily De Roon, Rochelle Gritters, Ashley A Brummel, Becky Van Maanen 

March 27: Katelyn Kooiman, Nancy Kooima, Kalie Klein, Katie Keizer 

 

BUSING: PLEASE CHECK THIS INFORMATION WEEKLY! 

 Mar. 3 4 5 6 7 10 

EAST Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 Marlin * 2 

NORTH Denise * 2 Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Denise Ike / Denise 

SOUTH Jan/____ Jan / Kevin Jan / Kevin _______ / Kevin Jan / Kevin Jan/Ken 

ROCK VALLEY Ken / Laura Ken / Laura Ken * 2 Ken / Laura Ken / Laura Ken / Laura 

VAN Gary/Ken Gary/Ken Gary/____ _____/Ken Gary/Ken Gary / Gayle 

 

Contracts  
With thanks to God, the school board announces that Mr. Loren Gritters has signed his contract to be 

teacher/administrator for the 2025-2026 school year.  May the Lord continue to uphold and bless him in his labors in our 

school.  Also, the board has issued contracts to all of our present teachers.  Please keep them in your prayers, and offer 

encouragement to them as they consider God’s will for them for the next school year. 

 

Parent-Teacher Time preferences 
Each family is receiving or has received (K) a time preference slip to fill out for the upcoming parent-teacher conferences 

on March 13 and 14.  The slip is also attached.  Each family must fill out a time slip so the schedule can be drawn 

up; slips must be in by Wednesday morning.  Thanks! The schedule will be published next Monday. 

 

Ladies Guild 
The Ladies Guild will meet at 7:30 pm in the 7th grade classroom on Monday, March 10.  Tonia Westra has closing 

prayer.  If anyone has something they wish to add to the agenda, please email Rochelle Bloemendaal at 

benandshel@gmail.com no later than Thursday, March 6. 

Grandparents’ Day this week Friday morning 
Grandparents Day will be held this Friday,March 7 from 9-11:30am with a lunch to follow. Please invite your Grandparents 

(or a special guest in the absence of Grandparents) to come observe the classes and enjoy a meal of pulled pork buns, 

lettuce salad, fruit, and chips. No RSVP is needed. 

****Kindergarten and 1st graders can eat their own sack lunch with their grandparents. Other grandparents can have 1 one 

grandchild from grades 2 – 8 eat their sack lunch with them. If your 2nd – 8th grade child is eating dinner with their 

grandparent(s), please let the office know by March 5, so they can be dismissed from their class. 

Drivers Needed!!!  
Have you considered driving bus? We are actively seeking those interested in helping school in this way! Please call the 

office or contact Steve Westra @ 441-2139 for more information 

 

mailto:benandshel@gmail.com


Jensen Jar filled once! 
Exciting update…..We have filled the Jensen jar for the first time!  Can we fill it again before the end of the school year? 
Keep bringing in those pop can tabs! 

UPCOMING DATES: 
MARCH 

5: School board 

7: Grandparent’s Day (AM) 

10: Ladies Guild meeting 

12: 2:30 Dismissal 

13 & 14: parent-teacher conferences 

14: Noon dismissal - end of third quarter 

18: 8th grade day at Trinity CHS 

26: 2:30 dismissal 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Lily Maassen on March 4, Alec Van Maanen on the 7th, and Cameron 

Andringa & Madelyn Blankespoor on the 8th! 
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